
 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all interested persons within Montgomery County, Texas: 

That the Board of Directors of the Lone Star Groundwater Conservation District (District) will hold a hearing on the 
proposed District Rules as required by Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code.   
 
This hearing will be held in-person with the option for public comment remotely by publicly accessible videoconference 
on Tuesday November 14, 2023, beginning at 6:00 p.m., at the District office in the James B. “Jim” Wesley Board Room 
located at 655 Conroe Park North Drive, Conroe, Texas 77303.  Any person who desires to appear at the hearing and 
present comment or other information on the proposed District Rules may do so in person or by videoconference.  
Limits may be placed on the amount of time that each person is allowed to present verbal comments.  Without any 
additional notice, the proposed District Rules may be adopted at the conclusion of the hearing, or any time or date 
thereafter, in the form presented or as amended based upon comments received from the public, District staff, 
attorneys, or engineers, or members of its Board of Directors.  The hearing posted in this notice may be recessed from 
day to day or continued where appropriate. Written comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on Friday, November 
10, 2023. Written comments may be submitted by email to info@lonestargcd.org.  
 
The District is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Any person with a disability 
who needs special accommodations should contact the District at (936) 494-3436 at least 24 hours in advance of the 
hearing if accommodation is needed. 
 
A copy of the proposed District Rules may be requested by email at info@lonestargcd.org, will be made available at 
the District’s website at www.lonestargcd.org, and may be reviewed or copied at the District office at 655 Conroe Park 
North Drive, Conroe, Texas.  Any person who wishes to receive more detailed information on this notice should contact 
the District’s General Manager, Sarah Kouba, at (936) 494-3436. 
 
 
 
END OF AD 
                                                          
Sarah Kouba, General Manager 
Lone Star Groundwater Conservation District 
655 Conroe Park North Drive 
Conroe, Texas 77303 
(936) 494-3436 
(936) 494-3438 (fax)  
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